From: Yuli Siao <Yuli.Siao@scrd.ca>

Sent: Monday, May 25, 2020 9:45 AM

To: Lesley-Anne Staats

Subject: FW: REFERRAL: Short-Term Rental bylaws
Lesley Ann,

SCRD Infrastructure has no concerns on this.

Yuli

From: Navdeep Singh

Sent: Monday, May 25, 2020 9:29 AM

To: Yuli Siao <Yuli.Siao@scrd.ca>

Cc: Raph Shay <Raph.Shay@scrd.ca>; Shane Walkey <Shane.Walkey@scrd.ca>
Subject: RE: REFERRAL: Short-Term Rental bylaws

Good morning Yuli,

Utilities has no concerns re: this referral.

Have a great day!

-Navdeep





